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GVP Module II – pharmacovigilance  

exploring the possibility for revision  

The Agency, with the Pharmacovigilance Inspectors Working Group (PhV IWG) and the 

Pharmacovigilance Risk Assessment Committee (PRAC) is exploring the possibility for 

revision of Good Vigilance Practice (GVP) module II on pharmacovigilance system 

master file, gathering: 

• pharmacovigilance inspection experience; 

• common pharmacovigilance inspection findings and queries received by the Agency; 

• call for industry feedback on the use of the PSMF and any proposals for revision of 

the GVP Module II guidance text. 
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GVP Module II – pharmacovigilance  

exploring the possibility for revision  

Feedback received by industry stakeholders will be considered in order to decide:  

• whether there is a need for change in GVP text; 

• the areas / GVP Module II sections to be revised, if applicable; 

• whether for some topics it is best to provide further guidance by creating a specific 

Q&A / practical document instead of revision of GVP Module II text. 

Following the call for industry feedback on the PSMF use and proposals for GVP Module 

II revision, responses were received by two organisations. Reminder to be sent with 

new deadline on 15 July 2016. 
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Thank you for your attention 

 

European Medicines Agency 

30 Churchill Place • Canary Wharf • London E14 5EU • United Kingdom 

Telephone +44 (0)20 3660 6000 Facsimile +44 (0)20 3660 5555 

Send a question via our website www.ema.europa.eu/contact 

 

Further information 

Follow us on      @EMA_News 


